
#254040-35

March 25, 1920.

Dear Sir.

Reference to your letter of the 18th instant

relative to the appointment of an Indian Agent at North Timis-

koming, I beg to say that while a knowledge of the French

 language is desirable it is not essential, and the position

need not be re-advertised until it is evident that it would

not be proper to confirm the appointment of the present

temporary employee.

Yours truly,

Pr.

Deputy

The Secretaire

Civil Service Commission,

Ottawa.
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